
Tell Your Legislators to Prioritize Election Integrity

From: Nathan | Heritage Action <nathan.duell@heritageaction.com>

Date: 05/10/2021 12:47

To: eeraines@bmstahoe.com

Eric,

Election integrity is the top priority for grassroots conservatives across the

state, but the Arizona Legislature is stalling with passing important measures

that would help restore confidence in the next election. Some of the most im-

portant bills that are waiting to receive a vote are:

SB1713 - voter ID for early voting

HB2792 - prohibits mailing early ballots to voters who did not request an

early ballot

HB2794 - prohibits modifying a statutorily prescribed election date or

deadline

One very important update is the Senate is expected to vote today on SB1485

which cleans up the early voting list. This is great news and the Legislature

should vote on the other bills promptly.

Email your legislators and House and Senate leadership now to ensure that

these bills get passed before the end of the session. There is no reason for the

Legislature to drag out the top priority for activists any longer.
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-

Nathan Duell

Arizona Regional Coordinator

Heritage Action

Heritage Action for America | 214 Massachusetts Avenue NE, Suite 400 | Washington, D.C. 20002

You are subscribed to Heritage Action's press e-mails as eeraines@bmstahoe.com. If you no longer want to receive updates

from Heritage Action, please click here to unsubscribe.
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